

REIGATE & BANSTEAD BOROUGH COUNCIL

MEMBERS ROOM, TOWN HALL, REIGATE, SURREY, RH2 0SH

Telephone: (0737) 242477

23 Budgen Drive Redhill Surrey RHI 2QB 15th January 1996

To: The Director British Board of Film Classification 3 Soho Square London WIV 5DE

Dear Mr Ferman,

RE; THE FILM 'KIDS"

Thank you for your letter of the 16th, explaining that your cut of the film "Showgirls" was made because of your policy on "exploitive rape scenes." I enclose a Press report about the one minute cut you have just made in the film "Kids" before giving it an "18" certificate. Was that an "exploitive rape scene" or merely the old story of "No (explicit) Sex Please (even for adults) -we're British!"

Yours concernedly,

Clir E Goodman